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C-13 
 

I received this draft test method in early April 2008.  The draft standard was 
reviewed by me during April and May.  My recommended changes were sent to 
the SP chairman in early May for comments.  After numerous attempts (without 
success) to get the SP chairman to complete his review or provide me feed back, 
the TMC engineer and I will send the revised test method to the SP for 
comments during December 2008.    
 

D 5760 
 

The standard was reviewed and recommended changes were sent to the SP 
chairman in early June.  The standard was balloted within SC B during 
September-October 2008.  The SP chairman found an error in the ballot and the 
standard was successfully re-balloted in SC B during October-November 2008.  
D5760 will be on the first 2009 D02 ballot. 
 

Sequence VID 
I received the draft test method during late November 2008, and I have begun 
my review.  I expect to complete my review sometime late December 2008 or 
early January 2009. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
E. A. Hap Thompson 
 
E. A. Hap Thompson, Facilitator 


